
MERELY	PLAYERS		
announces	open	AUDITIONS	for	

The Tempest 

By	William	Shakespeare	

Shakespeare’s	timeless	tale	of	enchantment	and	forgiveness	opens	the	Merely	
Players	2022-23	Season	

	
AUDITIONS	
Monday,	July	24	and	Tuesday,	July	25,	2023at	6:00	PM.		
Merely	Underground,	789	Tech	Center	Drive	
	
Prepare	a	memorized	monologue	of	at	least	10	lines	from	The	Tempest.	You	
may	also	be	asked	to	do	a	reading	from	the	play.	
	
Auditions	are	open	to	people	age	high	school	and	above.		All	roles	except	
Prospero	are	open.	
	
If	you	are	unable	to	attend	the	audition	in	person,	you	may	submit	your	
audition	by	video	to	merelydirectors@gmail.com	You	will	also	need	to	submit	
the	audition	form	at	that	time.	The	deadline	is	July	24,	2023.	
	
We	may	need	to	schedule	a	callback	after	auditions.	
	
We	are	also	looking	for	fun	and	capable	people	to	be	backstage	technicians.	
We	can	train	you.	Please	come	to	the	audition	dates	for	a	tech	interview	or	
email	us	at	merelydirectors@gmail.com		to	express	your	interest.	
	
REHEARSAL	DATES:	
Mondays	–	Thursdays,	Aug.	21	–	Oct.	5,	2023	
If	you	have	conflicts,	please	note	them	on	your	audition	form.	It	is	possible	
that	we	can	work	around	a	date	or	two.	
	
PERFORMANCE	DATES:	
Oct.	6,	7,	8,	10,	12,	13,	14,	15,	2023	
	
Directed	by	Mona	Wood-Patterson	
	
Questions?	Contact	Mona	at	merelydirectors@gmail.com	
	
We	hope	to	see	you	there!	


